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Stephen K. Yamashiro
M."",
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PLANNING DEPARTMENT

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720.4252
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (BOB) 961-9615

Virginia Goldstein
Di~ctor

Nonnan Olesen
Deputy DirectoT

March 22, 1996

Ms. Juliette M.
73-1070 Ahikawa
Kailua-Kona, HI

Dear Ms. Guard:

Guard
street

96740

Ohana Dwelling Application (OHD 87-53)
Proposed Additional Single Family Dwelling
Applicant: Guard, Juliette M.
Tax Map Key: (3) 7-3-23:17, Lot 5

The ohana dwelling application, site plan, and related submittals
were received on February 16, 1996.

The SUbject Ohana Dwelling Permit (OHD 87-53) was issued on
June 5, 1987 with a condition requiring the applicant to secure a
building permit on or before June 5, 1989. Article 25,
Regulations for Ohana Dwelling, sections 25-270 through 25-277
does not authorize the Planning Director to set a time limit to
secure a building permit to construct the ohana dwelling.
Therefore, a new ohana dwelling application or time extension is
not necessary, and, by this letter, Ohana Dwelling Permit (OD or
OHD 87-53) is still active.

By a copy of this letter, we shall transmit a copy of the site
plan received to the Department of Public Works and State
Department of Health for their understanding and file.

Please confer or submit two (2) copies of your site plan, drawn
to scale, together with the detailed construction plans for the
proposed ohana dwelling and apply for a building permit at the
Department of Public Works (DPW), Building Division, in Kona or
Hilo. The building permit application, site plans, access
location and required driveway improvements, and building
construction plans for the proposed ohana dwelling must be
reviewed and approved by the listed agencies on the building
permit application before the building permit to construct the
ohana dwelling is issued by the DPW-Building Division.
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Ms. Juliette M. Guard
Page 2
March 22, 1996

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Any questions may be addressed to William Yamanoha of this office
at 961-8288.

Sincerely,

i~~:(l~:;t~1\
Plannin~~iiior
WRY:mjs
F:\WP60\MICHELLE\1996\LGUARD.WRY

xc: Chief Engineer, DPW
Chief Sanitarian, DOH
West Hawaii Office
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